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As we think about this Christmas season, it is easy to 
repeat the same things we say as each year comes to a 
close and forget that the stories told about the first 
Christmas really happened, and that they are historical 
fact. That is why it is important to remember that 
Christmas is not a time to celebrate thing that we 
accomplished this year. Instead, it is a time to 
remember what God did about 2000 years ago. 

God demonstrated what His plan was for the baby 
Jesus through fulfilled prophecy, special stars, and 
angels in the sky. His plan was and is to save a people 
for Himself out of all nations. He invites us to enjoy 
this privilege by trusting in the death and resurrection 
of that same Jesus who was born at Christmas. 

We are thankful for the prayer and support from all of 
you. 

We are spending the end of the year in Brazil. 

We ask prayer for Mozambique, which is at a difficult 
moment in history. 

We ask prayer for our travel next year. 

Finally, let us all pray that more people may hear the good news of Jesus. 

In Christ, 

Arnie, Rubenita and Joanna Johnson 


